
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov  
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
January 24, 2022 
 
John Andrews, Jr. 
Project Manager 
Centerline Communications 
750 West Center St, Suite 301  
West Bridgewater, MA 02379   
jmandrews@clinellc.com 
 
RE:  TS-DISH-064-211220 – Dish Wireless LLC request for an order to approve tower sharing 

at an existing telecommunications facility located at 289-H Mountain Street, Hartford, 
Connecticut. 

 
Dear Mr. Andrews: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence of January 21, 2022 
submitted in response to the Council’s January 19, 2022 notification of an incomplete request for 
tower sharing with regard to the above-referenced matter.  
 
The submission renders the request for tower sharing complete and the Council will process the 
request in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission 60-day timeframe. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/IN/laf 
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From: John Andrews  
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 9:05 AM 
To: Nwankwo, Ifeanyi <Ifeanyi.Nwankwo@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Council Incomplete Letter for TS-DISH-064-211220 (289-H Mountain Street, 
Hartford) 
  
Here you go.  Attached is the USPS receipt and 4 pages of delivery confirmation.   Thank you for 
your kind attention to this matter. 
  

 

  
John Andrews Jr. | Project Manager 
750 W Center St, Suite 301 | West Bridgewater, MA 02379 
Mobile: 443.677.0144 
jmandrews@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com  
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property owner

Hartford Director of Development

tower owner

Hartford Mayor
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